
 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

This is to certify that Mr. Jalal Hussain (CNIC: 21303-7151081-3) was employed as a Software Engineer at Kalam4Solutions Pvt. 

Ltd from July 1, 2024 to April 30, 2025. He served as a permanent employee during his tenure with us. 

Throughout his time at Kalam4Solutions, Mr. Jalal Hussain consistently demonstrated professionalism, dedication, and a strong work 

ethic. His contributions to the software development team were valuable and appreciated. 

We wish him continued success in all his future endeavors. 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Date: May 02, 2025 

                                                                                                                                                                               Warm Regards, 
                                                                                                                                                                               Rozeena Saleha 

                                                                                                                                                                               CEO 
                                                                                                                                                                               Kalam4Solutions Pvt. Ltd 


